
	

December	2023	

Bulle%n	#	5	

Merry	Christmas	and	a	Happy	New	Year!	 	 I	am	excited	to	announce	we	have	a	challenge	from	
the	Americanism	Western	Division	Chairman!	She	will	donate	$100	 to	 the	Department	 in	our	
Western	Division	 that	 starts/has	 the	most	Flag	Corps	 (introduced	by	ALA	members	 this	year).	
She	 is	 asking	 for	 a	 photo	 to	 include	 the	 Chair’s	 name	 and	 Unit	 number.	 The	 winner	 will	 be	
announced	at	our	zoom	mee-ng	on	January	25th.	Please	email	your	photos	and	informa4on	to	
the	address	below	or	text	to	the	phone	number	listed.	We	can	do	this!!!		A	cer0ficate	that	you	
can	use	to	present	to	each	member	of	the	school’s	Flag	Corps	will	be	emailed	to	each	district.	If	
you	would	like	to	have	a	cer*ficate.	Email	me	your	address	and	I	will	send	you	one.	

I	hope	by	now,	cer.ficates	have	been	given	out	to	individuals	and	businesses	 in	recogni)on	of	
“Flying	our	Flag”.	I	have	a	sugges+on!	Ask	yourself,	“Do	I	fly	our	flag?	Myself?”.		I	proudly	fly	our	
Flag	every	day.	

December	Dates	to	Remember	

Dec.	7,	2023	-	Na#onal	Peral	Harbor	Day	

Dec.	13,	2023	-	Na#onal	Guard	Birthday	

Dec.	20,	2023	-	Space	Force	

Dec.	25,	2023	-	Christmas	

D.E.C.	is	January	18-20,	2024.		As	of	this	date,	I	have	not	received	any	Essay	Titles	for	next	year.	
Please	email	sugges+on	to	me	asap.	Remember	Essay	Titles	need	to	be	approved	at	D.E.C.	

Reminder	Mid-year	reports	are	due	to	me	December	15,	2023.		Have	a	safe	Holiday!		

	

The	Golden	State	United	as	One	

	

Cindy	Rogers			

Department	Americanism	Chairman	

cindyrogers.25dist@gmail.com	

909	434	3827	


